Hillsborough EDC Meeting Minutes for July 23, 2015

Present: Chairman: Steve Venezia, Alan Urquhart, Jack Wells, Russ Galpin, Laura Buono, Jane Williams, Robyn Payson, and Laurel Boivin.

Guests: Mike Tardiff

Meeting called to order at 8:58am by Chairman Steve Venezia

Mike Tardiff started off the meeting with recommendations to improve the safety and beautification of the Depot Street and Henniker Street intersection. His plan suggested adding trees to the "pavement triangle area" and repainting sidewalks also correcting parking spaces to 17′ from the now 22′.Parking signs are still on order and phase 2 parking analysis to happen in the next week.

Motion to accept June Minutes Jack Wells, 2nd Alan Urquhart and June Minutes by Alan Urquhart and Robyn Payson.

Civic Plus – Moving Forward. Logo is established, 3 meetings to carry out the implementation will be scheduled via meeting wizard.

Laura Buono will be developing a quarterly newsletter. There will be an email opt-in to receive.

Planning Update:

Family Dollar is fixing and addressing drainage problems and Bill Rollins will check and determine if it was done as permitted.

Respectfully Submitted

Jane Williams